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Bathgate Early Years Centre
 Whitburn Road
Bathgate EH48 2RD
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Telephone & Fax - 01506 776234
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e-mail – bathgate.eyc@westlothian.org.uk
                                                             Twitter - @wlbeyc                                                               

      Head Teacher: Mrs Margaret Johns
Dear Parents/Carers

As the nights draw in, our days become busier!

The next couple of months are going to be very eventful at the nursery with lots of activities planned for the children.

What are we learning about this month?
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This month the children have been continuing to learn about signs of Autumn and the seasonal changes happening around us. Many of the children have also taken an interest in keeping ourselves safe especially around fire in relation to Bonfire Night. Please take a look at our Twitter account @WLBEYC, nursery floor book and blog to keep up to date with learning in the nursery. Please let Miss Kelly know if you need any help accessing our learning. 
Cloakroom
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As you know our Cloakroom area is always very busy with lots of children, coats, bags and shoes. To make this easier for everyone we ask for children to come in wellies, change into their indoor nursery shoes and go home in their outdoor wellies. The only shoes left at nursery would be indoor shoes and these would be kept in a box under the child’s peg. Your child shares a shoe box with the child in the next session. Please do not remove the other pair of shoes in the box. Remember to take your child’s bag with spare clothing home at the end of each day. Please can you also write your child’s name in all clothing and jackets. 
Students at BEYC 
To assist students in their studies we offer student placement opportunities at Bathgate Early Years Centre. Currently we have Jessica from St Kentigern’s Academy completing her week long work experience placement. Brad from West Lothian College who is completing his Level 6 in Early Education and Childcare and will be on placement until the end of November. Jessica from Stirling University who is in year one of her Primary Teaching university course is on placement every Wednesday until December. 
Visual Screening

The NHS Visual screening team will be in nursery on Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th November. Staff will encourage all preschool children to attend but may ask for support from parents if necessary. If your child does not usually attend on a Monday and Tuesday we would like to invite you to accompany your child to nursery on one of these dates 
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Road Safety
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Our ‘Road Safety Week’ will run week beginning 25th November. During this week we will focus our learning on staying safe as we are out and about.  We are hoping to have visits from Police Officers and also crossing patrol wardens to enhance the experience for our children. Please see Mrs Murray for additional information. 
Parent’s Evening
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Our Parent Consultations for pre-school children only will take place on Thursday, 28th November. Letters with further details will go out this week and appointments will fill up fast, please see Mrs Todd to make an appointment asap. 
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Christmas Hamper
This year to raise vital funds for nursery we will be selling raffle tickets for a large Christmas hamper. We are beginning to look for Christmas hamper donations, look out for our Christmas display in the foyer where you can leave any donations. 
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Children in Need Day/ Samaritans Purse Operation Christmas Child
Thank you for your kind donations of gifts for our shoebox appeal. We would also like to thank The Factory Shop Bathgate for their shoe box donations. We have been busy sorting these gifts into boxes with the children, getting ready for the collection this month. On Thursday 14th November we are having a CRAZY SHOE DAY in nursery. This is a joint fundraiser for our Operations Christmas Child (Shoebox appeal) and also Children In Need. We would like to invite children to attend nursery wearing ‘Crazy Shoes’ on this day and ask that you put a donation in our collecting bucket. If your child doesn’t attend nursery on a Thursday they are welcome to wear their crazy shoes on another day that week.
Stay, Play and Learn Week
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Our Stay, Play and Learn week will run week beginning 18th November.  This gives parents/carers/grandparents a chance to come to nursery and experience a session with their children. Please select a date on the board outside Mrs Todd’s office, we are asking morning parents to stay between 9.00 – 10.30am and afternoon parents to stay between 2.00 – 3.30pm. 
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 Eco Schools Meeting
We would like to invite parents/grandparents to our meeting on Tuesday 10th December at 9am.  (Tea, coffee and chocolate biscuits included). Miss Heenan, Mrs Ola and Margaret would like to share with you how our current eco projects with the children are developing.  We also welcome your suggestions and ideas too.       
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Eco Schools- Climate Action Day 
We are excited to announce that we are taking part in Climate Action Day on 10th December in partnership with other schools in Scotland.  This will involve nursery activities on this day to promote how the choices we make just now can make a big difference to the planet in the future.
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Snack and Lunches 
In correspondence with ‘Setting the Table’ and ‘food matters’ guidelines we encourage children to enjoy a variety of healthy snacks and meals during their nursery session. Please see menu displayed in cloak room for a daily record of snack on offer. Due to allergies if your child brings a lunch box to nursery can we please ask that you do not include any Peanut butter or products containing nuts including Nutella in your child’s lunch.
Nursery Grounds/ Nursery Helpers 
We are so grateful that Ryan and Tyler’s Grandad Ged has transformed the surrounding nursery grounds. Our Orchard is looking amazing, we really can’t thank him enough. If you are interested in helping the nursery in any way please speak to staff members. 
Forest Learning
To engage with outdoor spaces and the local Bathgate community, this week we are inviting children to take part in outdoor forest learning. Mrs Ola and Miss Heenan worked closely with beecraigs park rangers previously and are keen to continue this fantastic learning experience weekly. Please ensure your child is prepared for outdoor play every day.

The child should experience nature ‘in all its aspects –form, energy, substance, sound and colour’.

(Froebel in Lilley 1967:148).
Kind regards
The Nursery Team
Dates for the Diary

	Date
	Time
	Event

	Thursday, 14 November
	Both sessions
	Children in Need Day

	Monday, 18 November
	Both sessions
	Stay, Play and Learn Week

	Thursday, 28 November
	Pre School Children Only
	Parent Consultations

	Monday, 25 November 
	Both Session
	Road Safety Week

	Tuesday, 10 December 
	9.00am 
	Eco Schools Meeting
Climate Action Day

	Wednesday, 11 December
	Both sessions
	Christmas Singalong – Parents

	Thursday, 12 December
	Both sessions
	Christmas Singalong – Grandparents

	Thursday, 19 December
	Both sessions
	Christmas Party Day
Finish for Christmas Holidays 
End of Term


